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Dear Mr. Smith: g

The Edgemont Uranium Mill license SUA-816 requires, by license conditions Nos.
19 and 25, that final decommissioning plans regarding mill site area cleanup
and disposal site design be provided by July 1, 1983 for NRC review and
approval. Due to delays in completing all final detailed work plans for the
decommissioning project, we request that these subject license conditions be
amended to read September 30, 1983

As discussed with members of your staff, TVA will submit to you before
September 30, 1983 portions of the overall plans for your review and approval.
The intent of the submittals will be to obtain NRC approval of preparatory
work activities so that TVA can proceed in a timely manner.

Early review and approval of these activities will allow TVA to develop a
uniform sequential work schedule and will lead into actual disposal site
activities commencing in FY 1984.

If you have any questions regarding this subject, please get in touch with
David Dunn at FTS 858-2699 in Chattanooga.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

DO 7 830602 h
C 04001341 L. M. Kilis, Manager

PDR Nuclear Licensing

.

oc: Mr. Minton J. Kelly
Oak Ridge National Laboratory
Energy Division
P.O. Box X
Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37830

Mr. Ted Johnson
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop SS476
7915 Eastern Avenue ( 4Silver Springs, Maryland 20910 3
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